
For Executive Meeting March 22, 2021 

Administration 

A return to in person meetings at the Legion started on March 4th 2021. 

All has worked well 

Candice White who has come forward to become our latest techie whom is just 
awesome to help us with our Zoom dinner Meetings. She attends college so she will 
be at the meetings most of the time until she Returns to her in person studies at 
college. Welcome Candice. 

Ron Balsdon-Club Administrator.    

 

 

 


